
 

LEGAL NOTICE  

ITB#01-2022 

LAWRENCE E. WILL MUSEUM MEETING ROOM AIR CONDITIONING IMPROVEMENTS 

                                                                                                               

 

Sealed Bids from qualified firms or individuals to supply material and labor to install central air-conditioning 
at the Lawrence E. Will Museum meeting room shall be received by the City of Belle Glade, Florida, in the 
City Clerk’s office at City Hall, 110 Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard, West, Belle Glade, Florida, 33430 
until 3:00 P.M., local time, on MARCH 31, 2022, at which time all bids will be opened and recorded.  Bids 
received after this time will be returned unopened. 
This is a Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) project Federally funded from U.S. HUD (Secretary 
of Housing and Urban Development) through the Palm Beach County Department of Housing and Economic 
Development.  Davis -Bacon and Related Acts and wage rates apply  

Ordering Instructions: The complete invitation to bid including specifications, drawings, and proposal forms 
may be obtained from the office of the City Clerk, at 110 Dr Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd, West, Belle Glade, 
Florida 33430, Monday through Thursday, 7:30 a.m. to 6:30 p.m. or from the City of Belle Glade’s website at: 
https://www.bellegladegov.com/rfps      
Contact Person: Neil Appel, C.P.M., Purchasing Manager, at nappel@belleglade-fl.com  

Bid Bond: NONE 

Pre-Bid Conference: MANDATORY 
DAY, DATE TIME:  WEDNESDAY, MARCH 23, 2022 @10:00AM 
LOCATION: City Hall, Commission Chambers located at 110 Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard, W, Belle 
Glade, Florida 33430 
Failure to attend the mandatory pre-bid meeting shall result in rejection of your bid. 

NOTE: ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS/RESPONDENTS ARE HEREBY CAUTIONED NOT TO CONTACT 
ANY MEMBER OF THE CITY OF BELLE GLADE STAFF OR OFFICIALS OTHER THAN THE SPECIFIED 
CONTACT PERSON. 

Local contractors are encouraged to submit proposals.  Contractors are encouraged to offer bidding 
opportunities to local subcontractors.  
MBE/WBE and Section 3 businesses are encouraged to apply. 

 

THE CITY OF BELLE GLADE : 

Debra R. Buff, MMC, City Clerk 
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